Eldridge Properties
PO Box 434
Crossville, TN 38557

December 5, 2012

To: Mr. Bruce Wyatt, Crossville City Manager
&
The Crossville City Council

From: Eldridge Properties, A Tennessee General Partnership
Brad Eldridge, Managing Partner

Currently, Eldridge Properties owns a vacant parcel of land located at the
corner of Lantana Road and Dunbar Road. Also, known as 12 Dunbar Road
( Map:125 Ctrl Map:125 Parcel:033.02 ). This property has been soil tested
and does not perk for the use of any type of septic system. However, we
would like to develop this piece of property commercially.

We are requesting that the City of Crossville consider annexing this property
into the City of Crossville and that city sewer be made available.

Please take this request into consideration and please advise me of any steps
that I can take to further this process.

I can be reached by mail at the above address or by telephone at the number
below.

Thank you, o

Brad Eldridge
(931) 260-5069




